
 

Infant I 

Spring is here! We will start the month off with EASTER! We will paint eggs 

and bunnies and make Crosses.  I will have an Easter Bag for everyone, so 

feel free to bring little treats to share like binkies, puffs, teething biscuits, 

teethers, and Easter Cards to share.   We would like wish everyone a Blessed 

Easter.  

We will be doing lots of Spring painting of flowers, butterflies, grass, and 

trees. The babies love it and painting is a great sensory activity which 

includes gross and fine motor development and beginning social skills with 

each other.  We also have lots of spring songs to sing throughout the day 

such as the “Itsy, Bitsy Spider”, “Old MacDonald”, and “He’s Got the Whole 

World in His Hands”. Singing increases language and vocabulary skills for 

children just as the hand motions increase motor skills.  

The weather is beautiful this time of year and we will take full advantage of 

it with buggy rides and outside playtime.  We always enjoy laying a blanket 

on the ground and having tummy time outside while we take in the sunshine 

and fresh air.  

Thank you for all your donations of 

wipes.   

Thank you for allowing us to care for 

your children and please Have a 

Blessed Easter. 

Ms. Linda, Ms. Phyllis,  

Ms. Maryanne, Ms. Amber 


